
 
  

 
 
 

 
Sweet Success!     
This group of 7 students just completed 
their preclinical training at New Hope 
Ministries and now they move onto 
further their education with clinical 
training - one step closer to becoming a 
Certified Nurse Aide!  We congratulate 
each and every one and we could not be 
more proud of all they have 
accomplished so far. 
   
You are the reason they can celebrate. They are making positive changes to better 

their lives - thank you! 
  

Stay tuned for updates on our yearlong  
Anniversary celebration! Our next special event will be 

at our Dover Center in April! 
  

 

Need help?  If you know someone needs help with food or dealing with a financial 
crisis, please contact us. (717) 432-2087 

Wish list:   Please see website for specific needs by Center: www.nhm-pa.org 

We could use your help!  Please prayerfully consider volunteering time at New Hope 
Ministries!   

www.nhm-pa.org 

http://www.nhm-pa.org/

